2019 TRAFFIC SAFETY
GRANT REQUEST

AAA recognizes the resource challenges faced by law enforcement agencies as they attempt to
provide their organizations with much-needed traffic safety equipment. AAA respects the
efforts of these agencies and values their partnerships in our collaborative efforts to save lives
and make our roadways safer. In response, AAA has established a grant application process that
provides law enforcement organizations with an opportunity to submit requests for grant
assistance to aid in the purchase of traffic safety equipment. This is an equipment-specific grant
which means the grant money must be used for the purchase of the equipment outlined in the
application. First consideration will be given to equipment used for response/ rescue efforts,
education and enforcement, Examples of equipment that AAA will consider for this grant

include, but are not limited to:

Extrication equipment and/ or accessories

Heavy lift bags

Radar speed trailers or radar speed signs

Roll-over simulators and/or accessories

Traffic Incident Management equipment

Presentation equipment such as projectors, screens, lamps, microphones, etc. {(provided
they are used for traffic safety based programs)

Consideration will also be given to other equipment or enforcement items if they are
traffic-safety related

The grant must go to a tax-exempt organization, and should be used in 2019.

Grant requests must be received no fater than March 15 20189,
Organizations will be notified of decision by March 29, 2019,

Please submit Grant Request form to Megan Cooper
MACooper@AAAsouth.com Phone: 615-716-7243




2019 TRAFFIC SAFETY
GRANT REQUEST

Organization:

Contact Person:

Phone: E-mail:

City/State/Zip:

Federal tax-exempt ID number Amount reguested:

Size of agency {number of sworn officers):
May AAA make a check presentation (during an event, if possible)? Yes No

Please describe the traffic safety equipment for which you are requesting this grant and how
it will be used.

Please submit Grant Request form to Megan Cooper, MAGcoper@AAAsouth.com by March 15, 2019




